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Cindy Bladey
Chief, Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch
Office of Administration
Mail Stop: TWB-05-BO1M
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
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Subject: Comments on NUREG-1307, Revision 15 (Docket ID: NRC-2010-0362)

On September 21, 2012, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued NUREG-
1307, Revision 15, "Report on Waste Burial Charges: Changes in Decommissioning
Waste Disposal Costs at Low-Level Waste Burial Facilities," for a thirty day public
comment period (77 FR 58591). Subsequently, the NRC extended the closure date of
the public comment period from October 22, 2012, to November 15, 2012 (77 FR
64361).

On November 15, 2012, the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) submitted comments on
NUREG-1 307, Revision 15. The Tennessee Valley Authority participated in the
formulation of and endorses the comments made by the NEI on behalf of the nuclear
industry.

Please direct any questions concerning this matter to Josh Perrel at (423) 751-7737.

Respectfully,

J. W. Shea
Vice President
Nuclear Licensing
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